
Plebiscite for an Australian Republic Act 2008. 

  

Dear Sir/Madam 

Please accept the following as my very strong objection against this bill. 

To have a plebiscite would be a monumental waste of Australian tax payers money. 

The Australian people clearly made their choice in the 1997 Referendum that we 

wished to retain our Constitutional Monarchy. 

It is a system that has served this country well. A system that our 

forefathers brilliantly had the foresight to choose, to alter it could well place our 

current freedoms in jeopardy. 

Respectfully Yours, 

James Bruce (Mr.) 
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